
Dear Fellowship church, 

  

We are writing to provide our churches with information regarding the federal 

government's plan to ban so-called “conversion therapy". This bill could criminalize 

preaching and counseling with regard to gender. ​Click here​ to read the bill and 

prayerfully consider how the Lord would have you respond. 

Bill C-6, if passed, could result in severely restricting the church and parents from 

teaching a biblical view of sexuality and gender to our children and those struggling 

with sexual issues. It could become law anytime within the next few weeks. 

  

The Fellowship National Council is attempting to provide information to our churches 

so that members may wisely consider this legislation and, if concerned about it, call 

or email their member of parliament, and/or sign the petition [for the online 

petition, ​click here​; to print the petition and send via mail, ​click here​], to request 

that this bill not pass. 

  

Please be in prayer for our government leaders as they consider this important piece 

of legislation. 

  

In Christ, 
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